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The GDC worked with Exmouth Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry to fit-out the Exmouth 
Business Hub, providing a physical space for local 
small business as well as visiting service providers. 
The provision of shared services supports start-
up businesses with a lower cost structure, and 
the presence of other businesses enhances 
collaboration and innovation.

$ $80,000
RED Grant
$117,937
Leveraged

$197,937
Total project cost

“Our vision as a Chamber is to become a reliable organisation that can represent its 
members effectively with robust and meaningful capacity building initiatives, support and 

representation through local, state and federal governments. To achieve this, creating 
revenue streams and a home for the Chamber was essential. Since our initial discussion 

with our funding partners in 2019, we have managed to secure over $1.2million to support 
local businesses and local community initiatives.”

David Gillespie, ECCI President 

Business Region  

2 new jobs

6 long-term lease holders

20+ workshops facilitated

80%
increase in collaboration 

with local business and contractors


